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NtM No 56 of 2022 24th June 2022 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 
 

Oxcars Lighthouse Lantern Upgrade 
 

Mariners are advised that as part of ongoing asset modernisation, Oxcars Lighthouse has been upgraded 

from a halogen bulb changer to an LED lantern. It is not anticipated that there will be any change in 

appearance or functionality.  

 
Status of Previously Published Notices: 
  
No 10 of 2019 remains in force 
  
No 04 of 2020 remains in force. 
  
Nos 07, 14, 73 of 2021 remain in force 
  
No 04, 17, 21, 26, 28, 29, 32, 42, 45, 49, 50, 53, 54 and 55 of 2022 remain in force 

 

Greg Macintyre 

Marine Manager – Rosyth & Fife Ports 


